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OC - 2021 
                 Welcome to Greystanes Public School 

 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Congratulations on your child’s success in gaining entry into the OC program at Greystanes 
Public School. 

  
Please enrol your child at the office, if possible, on the first two staff development days of 
2021;  

• Wednesday 27th or  
• Thursday 28th January.  

 
Otherwise, please go to the office and enrol on Friday 29th January upon your arrival. 
 
To enrol you will need to bring: 
 

• Your letter of acceptance from the High Performing Students Team 
• Student’s birth certificate 
• 100-point residential address check (Please see enrolment policy) 
• If both parents are born overseas the school will need to see one parent passport or 

citizenship certificate 
 
When the students arrive on the first day of school, Friday 29th January, 2021, the students 
will meet in the library after they have been enrolled at the school office. There will be 
signage to direct you there. 
 
 
Maria Dichiera        Margaret Smith  
Principal         Year 5 OC Teacher 2020 
 


